
 HOLDFAST BAY CROQUET CLUB 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 

November, 2021 (2) 
 

Hi Folks,  

Trust all is well with everyone.  
Just a follow up from the previous keeping in touch newsletter with a little more information.   
 
Gala Days.  Amendment (sorry to all concerned) 
Colin Broom was successful in winning the Coramandel Valley Gala Day.                    
Lis Robinson was the winner of the Brighton Gala Day with Paul Wahlstedt the 
runner up.  Congratulations to all. Excellent results. Well done.  
  
Croquet Social Days.                                                                                                                                        
Our Friday afternoon croqueters would like to invite other members to join them for a friendly game 
of croquet, The game start at 12. 00 noon.  If at all interested just roll up or contact Judith on 
83771065. All more than welcomed. 
                                                            
Friday Night Casual meal (Paul Spiers Club Secretary) 
Just a quick reminder to all this Friday after our roll up / practice session we will be having Roast 
Turkey Rolls / Bread complete with cranberry sauce & gravy with hot chips for $5.00.  
Also the Jackpot now sits at $ 2962.00, so this will be drawn once we have sold a minimum of $75.00 
worth of tickets. 
Looking forward to seeing as many members as possible this Friday.  
regards 
 
Message from Barry Allen re SPONSORSHIP----- PHIL HOFFMAN TRAVEL 
We would all be aware that the travel business has been decimated  
Since Covid. 
Hoffmanns have been sponsoring our Club for the past 7 years with 2 signs and donations to some 
tournaments. 
They are now back to one sign, and their travel display in the Club foyer. 
Their sponsorship offer to us is to pay us 1% of all sales that they get from members or family or 
friends from our Club. They must be made aware of the relationship with our Club and advised when 
bookings are made so they have it recorded, and it will be paid on a twelve-month record. 
Our Club is one of 8 that they have retained out of 35 they were sponsoring. 
We have agreed to go along with them for twelve months to be reviewed this time next year. 
 
.  
 



For Sale 

*  One wooden rarely used Transforma Mallett    $50.00 o.n.o.                         

To give away 

*  3 Holdfast Bay embossed Croquet tops. Mens. 2 blue, 1 white                          

*  1 velour half zip jacket large. 

Croquet Equipment Shed 

Or new equipment shed has proved to be a welcoming, practical asset. As well as making access to the 
equipment much easier and safer it also serves to offer other purposes. 

The shed also contains --                                                                                                                                                     
* A fridge – which may be used to keep drinks cool in summer.                                                                                                             
* A pin up board which displays pennant info. – fixtures, teams, results                                                                 
* a tray/basket on the desk just inside the door which has relevant info. in.                              
Currently it contains -                                                                                                                     
*Booking sheets for both our Club dinner on Friday 26th November and our croquet luncheon on  
Sunday 5th December at the Glenelg Footy Club.                                                                                 
**2021/2022  SACA membership cards for those who have not collected.                                                                                                   
*** Christmas raffle tickets for those not yet collected                                                                   
**** Hard copies of our newsletters.    

So welcome to the shed, wander in and browse.    

Also don’t forget to have a look at the new carpet in our Ivorine Waye Club Room and a reminder of 
court refurbishment on  November 9th (8.00am – 2.00pm) and 30th (8.00am- 11.00am)                              

  

 Keep well, keep safe, keep smiling and keep croqueting. 

Cheers, 

Marg 


